THOROUGHBRED RACING SA

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT - IT’S FRED

MORPHETTVILLE — TUESDAY, 03 APRIL 2018

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Miss. P. Trenwith has notified Thoroughbred Racing
SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Port Augusta on Sunday, 13 August
2017, IT'S FRED underwent arthroscopy surgery to the near fore fetlock. The gelding has
returned to work.
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